
From: David Drake [mailto:runningdeer@hughes.net] 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 11:14 AM 
To: Legislative Council 
Subject: Keep ATVs out of Vilas County 
 
It is very hard for me to understand what the members of our State 
Government and "DNR government" don't understand about the views of a 
very large majority of Vilas County residents.  We do not want ATVs 
roaming around Vilas County!  We do not want ATV "link up" trails in 
Vilas County.  We do not want ATV test tracks in Vilas County.  In a 
democratic society, last time I looked, majority rules.  Seems like 65  
+% and in some townships 85+% is a fairly large majority.  They voted 
to ban ATVs in Vilas County.  It is time to move on to more worthy 
efforts, after all ATV riders are able to ride all over the State, 
except in Vilas County.  I urge you to maintain the Vilas County no- 
ATVs oasis.  Please express my view at your up coming meeting on 
November 10th. Thank you. 
 
David Drake 
Boulder Junction 
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